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Kikokushijo Academy and KAIS International School invite you to an
information session to introduce KAIS to the KA Community. 

Option 1: Monday, March 4 from 17:30-18:30 - In-Person Information Session and
Tour at the Toritsudaigaku campus 

Option 2: Friday, March 8 from 10:00-11:00 - Online Information Session

Sign up here!

https://maps.app.goo.gl/Wi6giGXKXBjmhsg48
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/19b4deMD_TstfuGX-5cBCd1Xmgtxjr8rtRjKbSk_7XXE/edit

